
We are committed to making Craigdhu Primary School a safe
place by implementing this Travel Plan.  

We wish to encourage as many children as possible to walk or 
cycle to school, promoting a healthy lifestyle and 
simultaneously reducing harmful emissions.  Cycle racks are
available in the P6/7 playground for ALL pupils to use.

However, if you need to drive, please follow our Travel Plan.

PLEASE REMEMBER

DO NOT block driveways
DO NOT obstruct the road by parking on both sides
DO NOT do three-point turns
DO NOT bump your car up on the pavements
DO NOT park on the corners

ALWAYS ensure your child exits your car on the pavement side
ALWAYS slow down near the school
	

Please park considerately

We must protect the 
safety of our children



If you are using your car, please follow
the voluntary one way system indicated above.

The green areas on the above diagram indicate 
the drop-off and pick-up zones to be used when 

bringing/collecting your children to and from school.  

The red areas show where you are not allowed 
to park.  Please park considerately.


